May 7, 2015
DECISION PAPER

TO:  Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:  Revised Hardin County Schools District Certified Evaluation Plan
ISSUE:

Last year, the Kentucky Department of Education requested that districts develop a Certified Evaluation Plan that reflects the Professional Growth and Effectiveness System (PGES) for teachers and leaders. The 2014-15 certified evaluation plan was adopted and implemented.  Throughout the year, the Kentucky Department of Education has continued to make adjustments to the regulations concerning the evaluation of certified staff.  
A Hardin County district-wide committee revised the Certified Evaluation Plan to reflect the new requirements. The Hardin County district-wide committee worked within the guidelines and advisement of Kentucky Department of Education leadership.  Additional updates will be required at the end of the 2015-16 school year.   
RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that Hardin County Schools approve the revised Hardin County Schools District Certified Evaluation Plan. 
